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13.06.2011 

 

Dear Colleagues,  

 

The Working Group on Integration (WGI) of the Federation of European Biochemical Societies 

(FEBS) will visit the Armenian Association of Biochemists (AAB) in Yerevan, Republic of 

Armenia, from October 5 to 8, 2011.  

We cordially invite you and colleagues to join and take part in the meetings and discussions with 

the FEBS representatives.   

 

You are welcome to bring your questions and suggestions for the discussions.  

The Visiting program will be sent. 

 

Sincerely yours,  

 

Acad. A. A. Galoyan 

President of AAB                            

 

 
 

 

 

For further information, please contact  

Tel: +374 10 28-18-40 

Fax: +374 10 29-73-43 

E-mail: ggevorgyan@sci.am 
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